
March 18, 1901 

 Dear Sister! 

             I would like to ask you a favour, if you would be so good as to make 
enquiries whether I could find board and lodging anywhere in Angas Park. Mrs Keller 
wrote that I could come to her at the beginning of May to learn dressmaking. But 
regarding board she wrote me that it would be best to make my own 
enquiries. Maybe you can find out a place for me, since being down there, you are 
better informed than I. Or perhaps your father-in-law might hear of a place where I 
could find accommodation. 

            Thereby you would do me a great favour, also by letting me know as soon as 
possible. I hope that these few lines find you in as good health as they have left me 
here. 

            So I remain with a heartfelt greeting 

            your loving sister  

            Edel Becker 

 

Address:  Miss E. Becker 

                 c/o  Mr. G. E. Becker      
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